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The AIC Board of Directors has determined that only members in good standing of AIC can 
serve as regular members of AIC committees and task forces, including members of specialty 
group committees and task forces.  AIC committees and task forces are approved by the board 
(or specialty group officers, as appropriate), receive an appropriate budget to accomplish their 
approved charge, and, typically, accomplish their work through the use of AIC listservs and 
phone conferencing services.   
 
Only current members, such as board members or specialty group officers, have access to 
information about how to work effectively within AIC’s policies and procedures.  It is 
appropriate that only dues-paying members provide guidance and promote the goals of the 
organization through work on a committee or task force.  
 
With board-approval, committees and task forces can include non-members who provide a 
specific expertise not provided by members.  These non-members are given a particular role 
suited to their expertise and are supported in their volunteer service to AIC.  
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